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April 28, 2025 
 

The Board of Registration for Professional Engineers and Land Surveyors has changed the 
following regular meeting:  

From: June 13, 2025, at the SeaTac Airport Marriot, 3201 S 176th Street, SeaTac, 
Washington and via WebEx at 9:00 a.m. 

To:  June 17 2025, at the SeaTac Airport Marriot, 3201 S 176th Street, SeaTac, 
Washington and via WebEx at 9:00 a.m. 

If you need further information contact Mackenzie Wherrett, at 360-664-1568, or 
Mackenzie.Wherrett@brpels.wa.gov or visit the Board’s website 
https://brpels.wa.gov/board/board-meetings.  
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